TOWN OF WATERTOWN

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
124 ORCHARD STREET
WATERTOWN, MASSACHUSETTS 02472
Tel: 617-972-6420
Fax: 617-972-6402

August 28, 2020

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Dear Residents and Abutters of York Ave.:

The Town of Watertown has contracted the services of Commonwealth Construction and
Utilities, Inc. to replace the sewer on Harnden Ave. at York Ave. This work is part of ongoing
efforts by the Town to improve our sewer and drainage system infrastructure and is scheduled
to begin WEATHER PERMITTING on Monday, August 31, 2020.

There will be no interruption in your water or sewer service during this time.

We expect this last replacement to complete the work in the area.

Please note that during the construction period there will be no parking allowed on the street
from 7 AM to 4 PM. The Police Department has been notified of the construction work in the
area.

The Contractor will attempt to accommodate all residents to minimize the impact during
construction.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, contact the Watertown
Department of Public Works at (617) 972-6420.

The Town of Watertown thanks you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

R

Gerald S. Mee, Jr.
Superintendent



